
Unions suspends school secretaries' strike
 Ireland 

Public services union Fórsa has suspended industrial action by school secretaries 
planned to begin on 23 October. This was to be part of a long-running campaign to 
end a two-tier pay system that leaves most school secretaries earning just €12,500 
a year, with irregular, short-term contracts that force them to sign on to receive 
benefits during the summer holidays and other school breaks. Following a 
commitment from the government the union has agreed to talks at the Workplace 
Relations Commission which will begin on 27 October.
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